
 

Yardley Borough Special Council Meeting 

February 11, 2020 

 

The meeting was held in Council Chambers with the following members present: 

 

David Bria   Caroline Thompson  Ryan Berry       

Kim Segal-Morris Matthew Ross   John McCann 

 

 

Also in attendance were Mayor Chris Harding, Solicitor James Esposito and Borough Manager 

Paula Johnson.  

 

Council President Bria called the meeting to order at 7:00pm and led with the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  President Bria then explained the process and rules of order for the interviews. 

 

New Business (Time Stamp:  7:05 pm) 

 

1.  Interviews for the Vacant Council Seat Term Ending December 31, 2021.  The following 

candidates were interviewed: 

 1.  Matt Curtin 

 2.  Dan Mohn 

 3.  Dawn Perlmutter 

 4.  Uri Feiner 

 5.  George Weremijenko 

 6.  Victoria Czechowski  

 

Each candidate was interviewed individually with council and residents asking questions.  Upon 

completion of all the interviews Council then discussed each candidate.    

 

Mr. McCann moves to appoint Mr. Uri Feiner by Resolution 20-01 to fill the vacancy on 

Council effective immediately upon his acceptance after the declaration of residency and 

swearing in for a term ending December 31, 2021, which is seconded by Ms. Thompson.  

A roll call vote was called for by Mr. Bria and was taken as follows:  Mr. Berry-Yes, Mr. 

Ross-Yes, Ms. Segal-Morris-Yes, Mr. Bria-Yes, Ms. Thompson-Yes, and Mr. McCann-

Yes.   The motion passes unanimously. 

 

 

Mr. Ross motions to adjourn at 9:03pm, which is seconded by Ms. Thompson.     

 

Submitted by,  

Paula Johnson 


